
We started our Trucking business in May. We would like to continue to be business owners. 
This bill will make it very difficult to continue living our lives as we are now.  
We are a middle class family and we don’t deserve what you and this bill will do to us.  
 
Doug & Judy McMullen 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


